
19-01-2018

N O T I C E

It is notified for all concerned students of B.Com (Hons. & Gen.)
1st Semester, teachers and office staff of the college that the
scheduled exam of 29-01-2018 is suspended by University of
Calcutta. It is rescheduled to be held on 02-02-2018. The time
and venue of the examination will  remained unchanged. The
regular classes will be held on 29-01-2018 as usual.

PRINCIPAL


